
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF BULLHEAD CITY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there may be a quorum of the Bullhead City Council present at the 
following: 

Beginning at approximately 3:30 PM, but prior to the Executive Session at 4:00 PM, the City Council 
will be invited to view water and wastewater equipment and vehicles that have been recently purchased 
in the parking lot adjacent to the Council Chambers located at 1255 Marina Boulevard, Bullhead City, 
AZ. 

NOTE: No legal action will be taken at the above-mentioned events. 

This notice is posted in accordance with the requirements ofthe Arizona Open Meeting Law. 

Dated this 16th day of January 2025. 

Disclaimer: Council Members may receive invitations to, and may attend, additional social functions or 
events that occur after this list of events is posted. No city business will be discussed at these events. 


